
Reporting Student Results for Ohio’s State Tests to Families by June 30 

Ohio law (Ohio Revised Code 3313.6029) requires districts, community schools, STEM schools and 

chartered nonpublic schools to report the results of Ohio’s State Tests to students’ parents or guardians 

no later than June 30 of each year. Results may be either sent via mail, electronic mail or by posting the 

scores to a secure portal on the district or school’s website that families can access. 

The Ohio Department of Education will report spring 2025 test results in the Centralized Reporting 

System on the following dates: 

• Mathematics, Science and Social Studies: May 13 

• English Language Arts (online): May 21 

• Grade 3 English Language Arts (paper): June 13 

• All remaining paper results: June 23 

Districts and schools should begin making arrangements to ensure these results are communicated to 

parents by the statutory deadline of June 30, 2025. Districts and schools have discretion in how test 

scores are reported to parents. 

Which test results are required to be reported to parents by June 30? 

The required test reporting date of June 30 applies to Ohio’s State Tests in grades 3 through 8 and the 

high school end-of-course tests. The June 30 reporting date does not include the Ohio English Language 

Proficiency Assessments (OELPS, OELPA and Alt-OELPA), the Alternate Assessment for Students with the 

Most Significant Cognitive Disabilities (AASCD), ACT or SAT. 

How do parents interpret their child’s test results? 

The Family Score Reports Interpretive Guide, available on the test portal, provides information to help 

families in interpret test results. 

https://codes.ohio.gov/ohio-revised-code/section-3313.6029
https://oh-ost.portal.cambiumast.com/resource-list/en/family-score-reports-interpretive-guides
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